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Recruitment and Events Updates
Demand for in-person events and presentations in 2022 has increased exponentially. Schools want to see recruiters in their
classrooms, at the schools, and setting up planned visits to OC campuses - whatever it takes to be face-to-face. 

Recruiters in each region are in schools for class presentations (Grades 10, 11, and 12) and are promoting and planning for
campus tours and recruitment events. They are also working on connecting more departments, faculty and instructors
directly with schools, counsellors, and teachers.

The virtual Experience OC and Information Sessions we ran all through March, April and May last year are not being
scheduled due to the demand for in-person experiences, but if a program or department would like to host one and requires
assistance, recruiters are here to help.

Penticton

Laura is connecting with schools and counsellors as well as community organizations such as the YMCA and WorkBC to
plan recruitment activities. Plans to host an on-campus career and recruitment event is in the works and Laura is looking
into the possibility of running an on-campus Experience OC type event the first week of May.

Kelowna

Some of the highlights in Kelowna include recent one-hour program information sessions at KSS, spread over a week.
Program representatives from OC were at the high school for the presentations. Interest in this format seems to be coming
from other SD23 schools as well. In early March, Vivian will be visiting Central School and promoting our programs with a
duration of one year or less.

Vernon

Recruitment season is in full swing at the Vernon Campus with Tawnya beginning to plan April spotlight sessions for Arts,
Science and Business. These evening sessions will be run by professors, and students who have applied to the programs
will be invited to attend. Sessions will target high school students and adult learners. 

Tawnya is planning for an in-person Experience OC event. This event will run the morning of May 4. Vernon faculty can
expect an email from Tawnya very soon, asking for volunteers to run sessions at this very popular event. 

In addition to these campus events, Tawnya has many presentations scheduled in the local high schools for grade 10, 11
and 12 classes.

Salmon Arm/Revelstoke

Laureen will be in three schools with an information table once a month to promote OC programs. As well, two Revelstoke
events are coming up this spring: Revelstoke High School Career and Conference Day March on 1 and Revelstoke High
School Science and Tech Fair on May 4.


